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Tricia Melillo

From: Ruth Heath <ruthmheath@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 9, 2022 10:32 PM
To: Tricia Melillo
Subject: Opposition to SB240

I am writing to record my opposition to SB240.  I do not believe this redistricting of the Senate districts is a fair 
redistricting.  It leaves many districts less competitive than they currently are.  Please vote against this attempt 
by the current majority to lessen competition.  Democracy depends on the public believing their vote 
counts.  Redistricting that favors one party over another is wrong.  The People deserve better.  We need a 
redistricting process that is non-partisan.  Voting against this will help us achieve this outcome. 

Thank you, 

Ruth Heath 
Canterbury NH 


